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Please be informed that beginning 18 January 2020, the lnsurance Commission will start
releasing the off-site Special/Regular Examination Results by email sen1. thru the
respective insurance company representatives.

ln this regard, insurance companies are required to upload, through the Enhanced
Licensing System, email attachments sent by Ms. Gina Nasol of the Licensirg Division
containing the complete details of Off-Site Special/Regular Examination Results.

For your guidance and strict compliance.
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